








From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Tracy, Mary
Subject: FW: Comments to RPC 4.4 by USA Brian T. Moran
Date: Thursday, January 30, 2020 2:35:35 PM
Attachments: BTM Ethics comments-final.pdf

 
 

From: Skinner, Elisa (USAWAW) [mailto:Elisa.Skinner@usdoj.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, January 30, 2020 2:34 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Comments to RPC 4.4 by USA Brian T. Moran
 
Good afternoon: 
 
Attached please find PDF copy of the letter containing the comments of Brian
T. Moran, United States Attorney for the Western District of Washington
regarding proposed commentary to Rule of Professional Conduct 4.4.   The
original is separately being federal expressed to your office.
 
Elisa G. Skinner
Executive Assistant/Paralegal
United States Attorney’s Office
700 Stewart Street, Suite 5220
Seattle, WA 98101
206.553.4620
 

CONFIDENTIAL COMMUNICATION: E-mails from the United States
Attorney's Office normally contain confidential and privileged material, and are
for the sole use of the intended recipient. Use or distribution by an unintended
recipient is prohibited, and may be a violation of law. If you believe that you
received this e-mail in error, please do not read this e-mail or any attached
items. Please delete the e-mail and all attachments, including any copies
thereof, and inform the sender that you have deleted the e-mail, all attachments
and any copies thereof. Thank you.
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